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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 4:37 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Electric vehicles, Maine

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Kenny Albee <albeefarm@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 7:03 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Electric vehicles, Maine 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We in Maine should not be using California rules in any part.  This is Maine , not California !.  That is crazy!  We have cold 

weather here.  Batteries do not perform well in cold weather.  Also, Maine is lots poorer than California.  We should not 

be punishing ourselves, or our local business.  It would put Maine at further disadvantage.  It would not work for me, 

and would give me another reason to move to Florida or New Mexico.  

Thanks 

Ken Albee 

East Machias, Maine 


